
Parent Update 

12 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

SDS Webinar 

As part of Scottish Careers Week, Skills Development Scotland (SDS) has a nationwide online session 
for parents and carers covering options and support available for school leavers on Wednesday 17 
November at 6.30pm.  
  
Parents and carers can find out more about the range of options available for their young person as 
they prepare to leave school and how parents and carers can support them. 
  
SDS Careers Advisers will be providing expert advice and there will be opportunities for parents and 
carers to ask questions during the session. Help is also available on SDS’s online home for career 
information and advice My World of Work. 
  
Please register for the event here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/school-leaver-options-tickets-
195981003457 
  
 

Shoe Box Christmas Gift - Team North Pole 

 

For the second year, West Lothian Financial Inclusion Network are providing child and teenager 

Christmas boxes to children of families most in need throughout West Lothian.  Please see the 

attached referral forms if this is of interest you. 

 

 

S2 Parents’ Evening 

 

Ths S2 parents’ evening takes place on Thursday 18th November.  All S2 parents should have received 

information on how to book appointments and the bookings opened last night.  Should you have any 

problems making appointments, please contact the school office for assistance. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

The following forthcoming dates should be noted: 

 

29th November - 14th December    Senior Phase Assessments 

 

 

As always, many thanks for your continued support and I hope that you and your family remain safe 

and well. 

 

Pauline Allison 

Head Teacher 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.myworldofwork.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cclaire.stobie%40sds.co.uk%7C8b0382678a7c426122bb08d9a04cd372%7C33ca6d475e4f477484f1696cbb508cbe%7C0%7C0%7C637717074094513831%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=UEAMl7F63BiBD5BRO5wSkwsc8cT6Takm8q3e%2BivE3i8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fschool-leaver-options-tickets-195981003457&data=04%7C01%7Cclaire.stobie%40sds.co.uk%7C8b0382678a7c426122bb08d9a04cd372%7C33ca6d475e4f477484f1696cbb508cbe%7C0%7C0%7C637717074094513831%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uTP00xDM%2BneVpc5fhLxkPtVXYL%2BG4qOwYJlBAlRQPNE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fschool-leaver-options-tickets-195981003457&data=04%7C01%7Cclaire.stobie%40sds.co.uk%7C8b0382678a7c426122bb08d9a04cd372%7C33ca6d475e4f477484f1696cbb508cbe%7C0%7C0%7C637717074094513831%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uTP00xDM%2BneVpc5fhLxkPtVXYL%2BG4qOwYJlBAlRQPNE%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

Reminder of Covid 19 Protocols 

As you are aware, with the return of our pupils and staff to school, we have put procedures 

in to place that support all members of the school community if anyone displays symptoms 

of Covid 19. 

A reminder that the symptoms are: 

 High temperature or fever 

 A new continuous cough 

 A loss of, or change in sense of smell or taste 

 

If a pupil displays symptoms, we will contact you to collect your child (please ensure that we 

have your most up to date contact details). Pupils over the age of 16 may return home 

themselves. The pupil should, if possible, wear a face covering en route and avoid public 

transport. 

 

You will be asked to follow Test and Protect protocols, including booking a PCR test for your 

child and contacting the school when the result comes through to you. 

 

If anyone within your household tests positive for Covid 19, please do not send your child 

to school.  Report their absence and the reason for this by calling PSA in the morning.  You 

should then book a PCR test for your child and contact the school again when the result 

comes through.  We can then advise you of the next steps to take. 

 


